
 



 

 

 

 

*The Pictorial Directory pictures are being taken on March 25th be sure to sign up to get your picture taken. 
 

*Wednesdays in Lent we will be using the book “24 Hours That Changed The World”. We will meet on March 12, 
19, and April 2 and 9th. 
 

*$213. 63 plus food was raised for the  Little Pantry during the Souper Bowl collection. Thank you to all who contrib-
uted. 
 

*We will be hosting Mondays in Lent on March 17th. Volunteers are needed to help with the lunch, contact Ardyth 
Orwen if you can help. 
 

*The Sweet Dreams Ministry has delivered 4 more beds and will be delivering 5 more soon. 
 

*We will be serving Warren’s Table on March 4th see Fran Martin or Ardyth Orwen if you can help. 
 

*A thank you goes out to Neil McConnell for installing new shelving  in the Little Pantry storage room. 
 

*Next stated meeting is March 17th at 6:45pm 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:  PRAYERS:  Dorothy Rockemann, Sharon Langvardt; Bruce Greenwell; Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; 
Diane Mayer; and Norma Jean McNamee.  

  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde; Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter):  Jodee 
Bolli (Jesse & Betsy’s sister-in-law); and Erin Blake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
                 

 
Westminster Guild 

 
 
          Westminster Guild will meet Monday,  
March 10th, at 4:30 p.m. in the church parlor for a 
pot-luck supper and fellowship.  All women of the 
church and guests welcome. 
 
 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Myles Weaver     1 
Maximus Stansberry    6 
Linley McConnell    6 
Alan Langvardt    7 
Jason Sutter     8 
Nicole Weaver  14 
Dave Haner   16 
Mary Newcomer  16 
Betty Cook   22 
Amanda Fossler  26 

 
 



 
      

 Presbyterian Women will meet on Thursday March 20th at 9:30 a.m., for the business meeting with 
 Bible Study to follow at 10 a.m. 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

First Church Warren’s Table at 5:00 p.m. on March 4th, see Fran Martin or Ardyth Orwen if you can help. 
 

Please join us on Wednesday, March 5, at 6:30 p.m. for pancakes in Fellowship Hall and then the Ash Wednesday ser-
vice at 7 p.m. in the sanctuary. 

 
We welcome Geoffrey Driggers and his wife, Mary Potts, to First Presbyterian. He will be leading the singing during 

worship . 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 



 


